NEW YORK HARBOR SCHOOL

PARENT

TEACHER
ASSOCIATION

ALL HANDS ON DECK 2019-2020

Like all public schools, limited DOE funding greatly impacts Harbor School. Family Support,
YOUR SUPPORT - is essential. The PTA supports college trips, books, equipment, tech,
and more to make your child’s experience at school the best one possible.

The suggested donation of $250 from each familyis our ask for 2019-202Q But ALL
donations are appreciated, in any amount. Even $10 will buy much-needed supplies

and help us reach 100% participation (important as possible grant funders look at participation
rates!) So please, please, give what you can, but give something!

MAKE YOUR DONATION TODAY: THREE WAYS TO GIVE
Pay online at https://www.newyorkharborschool.org/pta slt.html#pta donate.

Pay by check, money order (payable to New York Harbor School PTA ) cash, or credit card at a PTA meeting
Mail check or money order to: NY Harbor School PTA /AHOD, 10 South St., NY, NY 10004

Check with your employer — they may match this gift! (we will offer this online shortly)
Company Name:

Your Name:

Phone: Email:

Student’s Name: Grade:

Harbor School Donation (circle): $2000 $1000 $500 $250 $200 $100 $50 $25 Other: $

New York Harbor School PTA thanks you for your donation!
Donations are not mandatory to be a member of the PTA. All donated amounts are strictly confidential.
NYHS PTA is a 501(c)(3) organization, with donations tax deductible to the extent allowable by law.
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